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MEET AND EAT:  ​​We have now started our twice monthly “meet and eats”. We meet at the 
restaurant for dinner. We begin this week at Austins in Olathe on Lone Elm Road. If you have 
ideas for other restaurants please let Bev know. This week we will be meeting at 7. 
 
COLOR RIDE​​: October 19 - 21 we are going to southern Missouri for the color ride. We will 
leave from the McDonalds on 87 st. and 435. We are staying in West Plains at Quality Inn (call 
them to make your reservations). Bill McGuff has put out the route in a separate note sent 
through Bev 
 
HALLOWEEN EVENT:​​ Dave Aiken is hosting his annual Halloween event Saturday October 27. 
Contact him for more details 
 
BRANSON VETERANS WEEK:​​ Dave brought a handout on the events in Branson November 5 
- 10. The handout is attached.. 
 
FRIENDSGIVING:​​ Craig and Patti are hosting our friendsgiving meal Saturday November 10 
meal at 4. The meal consists of turkey, potatoes gravy, green beans, cranberry sauce, rolls, 
cherry pie, pecan pie, pumpkin pie, tea and coffee all for $5 per person. Feel free to bring 
anything else you’d like to drink. They will be ready at 3 if you’d like to come before for any 
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games. The games and friendship will continue after supper. Please let them know if you are 
able to come (if you can so they can be sure of the right size turkey - however if you aren’t sure 
you can just show up on the 10th - there will be plenty of food) 
 
CHRISTMAS PARTY:​​ Cheryl and Bill are hosting a Christmas party at their house Saturday 
December 1 at 5 for social time and meal to begin between 5:30 and 6. Ham and tea are 
provided. Bring a side dish and any other drinks you want. More details will follow. 
 
PLANNING MEETING: ​​Our annual planning meeting will be held at the library at 87 and 
Lackman (thanks to Bev for making the arrangements) from 9 - 12:30 December 8. Patti will not 
be able to be there to take notes so please help her out. Bring your ideas for rides, dinner 
outings and to discuss the possibility of monthly Saturday rides. We will also discuss ideas for 
New Year’s Day ride. 
 
BORDER RIDE:​​ Dan is putting together another “border ride” next year. This one will be around 
Michigan July 15 - 27, 2019. More details to follow 
 
RIDE TIP: ​​Robert gave this tip to bring gas additive with you on trips (Heet / Octane booster) as 
you never know when you'll come across bad. He and Donna were traveling recently when he 
got bad gas. Although they both filled up at the same station her bike didn’t seem to have an 
issue. He ended up having to have his bike towed.  
 
50/50:​​ Ron and Linda won $35 and donated it back to the club (thanks so much) 
 
Respectfully submitted: Madame Secretary, Patti Kelsey 


